
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Hillhead Parkway Area Variation) Order 2019 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been expressed regarding vehicles parking too close to a number of 
junctions on Hillhead Parkway.  This impacts on safety by limiting the visibility for 
vehicles manoeuvring and also impacts on pedestrians wishing to cross the road. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce double yellow line restrictions (no waiting at any 
time) on junctions on Hillhead Parkway to improve visibility for vehicles and 
pedestrians. 
 
 
 


